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VA Announces Chiropractic Residency Program
Application Process

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) has announced the application process for its first-
ever chiropractic residency program, beginning later this year at five VA medical facilities across
the country. Ideal candidates would be individuals within a few years of receiving their DC degree.
Detailed information on how to apply can be found here. Applications are due Feb. 21, 2014.
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